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Spring Newsletter
Thank you for your continuing support of the Hundred Club! With your support and membership
we are able to care for the families of those who care for us.

A Note from The President

Dear Supporter,
Thank you for your continued commitment to The Hundred
Club and the families of fallen heroes we serve. This
newsletter has some exciting updates on our fundraising
efforts, new Board members, a featured story in the Patriot
Ledger and so much more.

Your membership and financial support allows the Club
to care for families of first responders who die in the line of
duty, as well as those who die from active duty causes. 
The response from families, police and fire departments,
and leadership has been overwhelming. 

 

"The generosity of The Hundred Club is so appreciated by the families
of our deceased members. I am at a loss of words to truly express my

gratitude for your generosity. Thank you!"

~ Paul F. Burke, Boston Fire Commissioner 

Sincerely, 
Peter H. Smyth

President
The Hundred Club of Massachusetts

The Hundred Club Provides Benefits To Families
Maria Jenkins, widow of Cohasset Police Department's Mark Jenkins shared her story of
how the Hundred Club was there for her family after her husbands' death. Officer Mark
Jenkins died of a heart attack after his shift, a non-line of duty death. The Hundred Club
provided financial support to Mrs. Jenkins and her family at a critical time to help bridge
the gap before pension and other available benefits commence.
Read the full article here.

https://100clubmass.org/join-the-club-or-renew-your-membership/
https://100clubmass.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/ThePatriotLedger_20230415.pdf
https://100clubmass.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/ThePatriotLedger_20230415.pdf
https://100clubmass.org/renew-membership/


Annual BFit Fundraiser
The 7th Annual BFit Challenge sponsored by the Boston Bruins Foundation was a fun
event with police officers and firefighters from across the Commonwealth. We had the
honor of spending time with the Jenkins and Beal families as well. The Club received
$231,000.from the event. This event is critical to our annual fundraising efforts.
​See all the photos here on our website.

Welcome Board Members

In 2023, The Hundred Club welcomed several new Board members.

https://100clubmass.org/stories/the-hundred-club-holiday-party-2022/
https://100clubmass.org/boston-bruins-foundation-bfit/


John T. Andreoli,
MBA, CPCU, LIA
CEO Sullivan Group

John is President and
CEO of the Sullivan
Group, John is a licensed
Insurance Adviser and has
been in the insurance and
risk management industry,
with Sullivan Insurance
Group since 1983. He
joined the Hundred Club
Board in January 2023 to
help support the families
of fallen heroes. 

Daniel F. Conley
Senior Advisor - ML
Strategies / Special
Counsel - Mintz

Dan is a Senior Advisor
and Special Counsel at
Mintz. Previously, he was
a 4-term District Attorney
for Suffolk County. Dan
joined the Board in
January 2023 to help
support the families of our
fallen heroes.

Sean P. McGrath
Founder and CEO
Stonegate Group

Sean founded Stonegate
Group in 1988 and, ​as its
Chief Executive Officer,
leads asset management,
acquisitions, sales, ​
finance, and development.
Sean joined the Board in
January 2023 to help
support the families of our
fallen heroes.

Membership Reminder

New
Memberships &
Renewals

Renew or join today and receive your newly branded
membership card and bumper sticker.
Your renewal and support are essential to continue our
mission of caring for the families of fallen police officers and
firefighters.
If you are unable to renew, please consider a  donation.

Join or Renew Today

https://100clubmass.org/renew-membership/
https://100clubmass.org/new-member-registration/
https://100clubmass.org/donate/
https://100clubmass.org/join-the-club-or-renew-your-membership/
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